
 

I am opposed to this measure and specifically how it is being dealt with.   I am disappointed that 

this is being pushed in an unethical manner.  This will kill Oregon jobs, raise cost of living 

(reducing everyone's standard of living) and result in no impact on the environment.  The 

majority should be embarrassed.  Please refer this to the voters where it should be.  The 

legislature is not god. 

 

Jeff Fairchild  

 

 

 

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 

 

 


